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Dear Council, | g,ecgi 33 60 -0

We respectfully ask that you do not allow this project to be approved. There are already numerous bylaw interactions
in this exact area and neighboring properties.

There is insufficient parking or clearance from the driveway to the stop sign. This is already posing congestion and
significant safety issues on Clark Drive and Scott Road (120th Street).

In addition, this neighborhood has turned into a low rent multi-family situation. On many days, as many as 20 vehicles
can be counted between 3 single family homes. Parking on the curb and grass is a constant issue.



We are adamantly opposed to the proposed zoning change.

Sincerely

Paul Newton
11932 Clark Drive





